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To our valued customers:

We are pleased to inform you of the resumption of analyses for carbon, hydrogen,
nitrogen and sulfur content in coal and related samples.

For questions and inquiries, you may contact ERTLS through 8479-2900 local 372.

We are glad to provide you with our laboratory testing services.

Very truly yours,

Ve
melii M. de Guzman, CESO IV
Director
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